Regular Monthly Meeting March 9, 2000

The regular meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, March 9, 2000, 6:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting, February 10, 2000.

Sergeant Nick Ventura gave the police report.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Gary Kalajainen Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Department of Environmental Services.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the Dale Currie Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Department of Environmental Services.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to resolution 1 of 2000, Approval of the 2000 Community Development Block Grant.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Richard Schweinsberg to resolution 2of 2000, Approval of the new statement and dates to comply with the Act 169 of 1998, House Bill 2200.

Clean Up Day will be held on Saturday, April 29, 2000.

Public Comment:

Atty David Beatris, on behalf of the Citizens Against Bruce & Merrilees Road. Expressed his thanks to the Board of Supervisors for the cooperation working with the two groups.

Mr.Lou Greenawalt, asked the procedure for ordaining a road way, and to check for speeding occurring on Hamilton Street between the hours of 7 and 8 am.

Mr. Phil Park, asked the procedures for the tie in for a sewer line.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.